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September 18, 1970

Mr., Frank Mead

Post Office Box 592
Rangely, Colorado 81648
Dear Sir:

We are returning your application for permit to drill your
#5 G&M well located in Section 11-IN-102W, unapproved,

Before we canapprove your application, it will be neces-
sary for you to complete Item Nos. 16, 19, 22 and 28,

Please return both copies with the above information to
our office as soon as possible,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Jules J. DeSalvo
Assistant Petroleum Engineer
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